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Mr. Rudolph: 
 
As a 2015 Member of American Institute of Personal Injury Attorneys, we have sent a press release for 
the announcement of your acceptance through the following mediums. Please note that submission of 
this press release does not guarantee submission, contact by new agency, or publishing.  
 
 

Medium Company Website Date of Submission 

Internet Google, Bing, Yahoo http://www.cgidir.com/ 31-Aug-15 

Newspaper Scottsadale Independent http://www.scottsdaleindependent.com/ 31-Aug-15 

TV Station KPHO http://www.kpho.com/ 31-Aug-15 

TV Station Glendale Channel 11 http://www.glendaleaz.com/ 31-Aug-15 

 
 
Again, congratulations on being one of the 10 Best Attorneys in the Personal Injury field.  
 
Thank you, 
Victoria Simmons 
American Institute of Personal Injury Attorneys 
 
 
 


